
From: JC Hudgison JC.Hudgison@tampagov.net 
Subject: RE : 2201 N Florida Request for ADA Waiver 
Date: September 3, 2024 at 8:19 AM 
To: stephen michelini smichelini@msn.com, Dennis Fernandez 
Dennis.Fernandez@tampagov.net 
Cc: John Mistretta jam@mico.works, Nathan Kalasho natekalasho@gmail.com, 
Angela Yue Yborcitygrandcathedral@gmail.com, Michele MotleyDeGuenther 
Michele.MotleyDeGuenther@tampagov.net  

Given the building's historic significance and the challenges posed by its existing 
conditions, I believe that a waiver of ADA vertical accessibility requirements is 
justified in this case. The building's original design did not account for modern 
accessibility standards, and the structural layout makes it exceedingly difficult to 
retrofit the space without substantial alterations. This waiver would allow the 
preservation of the building's historic character while recognizing the practical 
difficulties of achieving full ADA compliance for vertical accessibility.  

JC Hudgison 
Chief Building Official/Construction Services Manager, Development & Growth 
Mgmt City of Tampa / 2555 E. Hanna Ave / Tampa, Florida 33610 
p: 813-274-1284 / e: JC.Hudgison@tampagov.net  

***NOTICE*** 
If you received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email.  

Please be aware that, pursuant to Florida Statutes Chapter 119, this or any other written or 
electronic communication with this office may be subject to public disclosure unless expressly 
exempt.  

Please also be advised that Development and Growth Management are affected personnel 
under the City of Tampa’s Lobbying Ordinance. Prior to engaging in any lobbying, please go to: 
https://www.tampagov.net/human-resources/info/lobbyist-information  

 


